Comments Received as of August 4, 2014 for North Ramp Future DPRI Project Design Studies PA Memo #2

Name Comment

Guam SHPO We have reviewed PA Memo#2 for the above referenced project and thank you for your responses to our earlier review of PA

(RC2013-1114) Memo# 1. We expect that the combination of the archaeological monitoring of the geotechnical work with the "stay out" areas will
protect both the known and potential historic resources in the APE. The mitigation efforts directed at [original statement has been
redacted due to confidentiality requirements under the Archaeological Resources Protection and National Historic Preservation Acts]
have satisfied our concerns for that resource. You have our review of the National Register Nomination for [original statement has
been redacted due to confidentiality requirements under the Archaeological Resources Protection and National Historic Preservation
Acts] and hopefully that can soon be finalized and submitted.

Should you have any questions do not hesitate to contact our office.



